Jensen, Leslie A.

From: rpstrauss@att.net

Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2004 11:20 AM
To: LJensen@NSF.Gov

Cc: _ rpstrauss@att.net

Subject: FOIA Requests ...

chronicle_12_16_04
htm|
Dear Ms. Jensen:

Following up our brief phone conversation of this morning, I am writing to obtain
various kinds of information under the Freedom of Information Act:

1) a copy of the KPMG Report that is described in the Chronicle of Higher Education
article of December 16 (attached to this email);

2) a copy of the list of 130 high risk institutions that are mentioned in the same
article, information that describes the criteria and findings that lead to the
classification of such institutions, and related information that would show when any
institution was placed and/or removed from the list and any precipitating events that led

to placement on the list and conduct that led to the removal of any institution from the
list;

3) copies of all correspondence between NSF and Carnegie Mellon related to OIG Audit
Report OIG 02-1001 dealing with NCOVR at Carnegie Mellon, e.g.:

http://www.oig.nsf.gov/carnegie.pdf

This request for correspondence relates to periods préceding the release of the report and
subsequent correspondence related to CMU compliance efforts to satisfy
NSF on issues raised in OIG 02 1001

4) Disclosure of audits and audit findings performed by NSF of programs or activities
funded by NSF at Carnegie Mellon or any sub81d1ary activities of Carnegie Mellon since the
release of the 0IG report on NOVR.

Thank you.

Robert P. Strauss

Professor of Economics &
Public Policy

H.John Heinz III School of Public
Policy and Management

Room Al20B Hamburg Hall

Carnegie Mellon University

Pittsburgh, PA 15213-3890

Phone 412-268-4798
Fax 412-268-5098

Web Page:

www.heinz.cmu.edu/~rs9f




